Kansas Memory



Fly swatter

Flyswatter with black painted wooden handle and black screen swatter. "Swat the Fly" was one of Dr. Samuel J. Crumbine's many public health campaigns, which also included "Bat the Rat", "Don't Spit on the Sidewalk," and efforts to ban communal drinking cups and hand towels.

Date: between 1900 and 1950

Callnumber: 1958.218.2

KSHS Identifier: Museum ID: 318747

Item Identifier: 318747

www.kansasmemory.org/item/318747

KANSAS HISTORICAL SOCIETY

Kansas Memory



Fly swatter

